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NEWSLETTER JUNE 2021 
 

THE LORD NELSON PUBLIC HOUSE 
Holkham gave a presentation at the Annual Parish Meeting on 5th May, showing the pub’s new layout and 

introducing Woodforde’s Brewery as the new tenants. An open event will be held, with more details on 

this when received, and the pub now plans to re-open on 21st June. Working with the National Museum 

for the Royal Navy, Holkham Estates plan to establish a Lord Nelson museum in the small building by the 

pub.  There was also a presentation of plans for 12-15 rooms for overnight stays.  These plans will be 

discussed at an extra meeting for the Parish Council.  Dates to be arranged. 

FUTURE BIOGAS, EGMERE  
Meetings have taken place with Egmere Energy.  Egmere Energy will liaise with parish councils directly 

affected by feedstock delivery, providing details of when the harvest is likely to take place and routes.  

Egmere Energy will be placing signs on all their trailers so they can be recognised and there will be a 

helpline for the public to report any problems. 

FLOODING AND SEWAGE 
All parishes affected by the flooding should have received a letter from the Norfolk Resilience Forum.  

This should include all key contacts in case of flooding.   

WIFI IN THE VILLAGE HALL 
As the Government has not renewed legislation allowing virtual meetings this has been placed on hold. 

CHERRY TREES AT THE GOODRICKS 
The Parish Council has agreed to send a letter to the Borough Council asking if a tree preservation order 

can be placed on cherry trees at The Goodricks.   

SURVEY FOR LOWERING SPEED LIMITS 
Following a low response, the Parish Council decided to hold another survey after lockdown.   

COMMON LAND 
The horses on the common have been removed, following a notice on the common to do so.  

SPEED AWARENESS MESSAGE (SAM2) RESULTS 
The data was analysed and revealed that on Walsingham Road, near Whitehall Farm there is significant 

speeding well in excess of 30mph into the village.  This will be reported to the Police.     

ELECTION AT THE PARISH COUNCIL  
Mima Garland and Valerie Southerland were re-elected as Chair and Vice-Chair for another year. 

MINUTES 
The minutes to all parish council meetings are on the website and the Noticeboard near the bus shelter.  

If parishioners with no internet access would like copies of the minutes or other documents, then please 

do contact the Clerk.   

DATES 
The next Parish Council Meeting will be held on Monday 19th July 2021 at 6.30pm in the Nelson 

Memorial Hall. Currently, legislation does not allow attendance via the internet. Dates for the rest of 

2021 are: 20th September, 22nd November 2021.  The public are always welcome to attend. 

CONTACT  
Any issues please do contact the Clerk – Sarah Raven on email: clerkburnhamthorpe@gmail.com or 

telephone 01328 738512 / 07788516733  

Website for Burnham Thorpe Parish Council:  https://clerkburnhamthorpe.wixsite.com/btpc 
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